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10/29/2024 
 
TO:  Melissa Mackedon 
 Executive Director 
 State Public Charter School Authority 
 
RE: Letter of Intent to Apply 
 
Dear Ms. Mackedon, 
 
This letter serves as Delta Academy’s Letter of Intent to Apply for sponsorship with the SPCSA on or 
before November 24, 2024. I will be the main point of contact as Delta goes through this process. My 
contact information is below. Please let me know if you have any questions and/or concerns. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Kyle Konold, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Delta Academy Charter School 
(W): 702-396-2252 
(C): 702-630-5644 
(E): kyle.konold@deltaacademylv.com 


